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30th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Re:  Curriculum Enhancement Day Year 9 
 
This academic year, we will be continuing our Curriculum Enhancement Days for all students across the 
school to help instil in them a love of learning.  The purpose of these days is to give the students a broader 
learning experience across the curriculum, and to deepen their knowledge and understanding of the 
concepts and ideas they have studied in the classroom.  The first of these days this academic year will 
take place on Friday 10th February.   
 
On Friday 10th February, students across Year 9 will attend either off-site trips or be visited by external 
agencies in school. Your child has been selected to attend the West end performance of &Juliet at The 
Shaftesbury Theatre.  Students are expected to arrive at school for 9.30am and will return to school after 
the performance for dismissal by 5.30pm, unless given permission to make their own way home.  Students 
should come to school dressed in their full school uniform, with their school bag and pencil case.  The 
school has covered the costs of any entrance fee for this trip.  Students and staff will be travelling to the 
venues via public transport and will need sufficient money on their Oyster cards to cover the cost of the 
tube fare.   
 
Please complete form stating the option your child would prefer. Please note, due to spaces – no student 
can be guaranteed a space on the trip.   https://forms.office.com/e/EMM9x3zDRB  
 
We hope the students enjoy exploring their learning beyond the classroom, and we look forward to the 
upcoming trips and visitors we have planned for the next academic year. If you have any questions 
regarding the information detailed above, please email info@allsaintscc.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
Ms. A Mealy 
Assistant Headteacher 
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